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EMPORIUM BROADCASTING COMPANY

PHONE 712

EMPORIUM, PENNSYLVANIA
J. A. Spotts, Gen. Mgr. D. L. Close, Mgr.

9 Feb, 1960

Mr. Stan Morss
R. 5’
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Sir:

Thenk you for the reception report of WLEM's
DX Program 20 January 1960, 0400-043C EST.

Your report checks accurately with our program
log, and we are very happy to verify your recepbtion
of WLEM. :

We hope this program was of Interest to you
and other DXers. We were glad to help the DX fans.
Have lost much sleep chasing 80 meter DX. My hamn rig
is at WLEM's shack, and have arrangements to switch
the 205' tower to the BO M rig. The tower also makes
a pretty good broadcast band recelving antennal

Thank you again for the report, and perhaps
we may hear from you in the future.

Sincerely,
42)%5‘;¢’

W. D. Murphy,

WDM/s



